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4 November 2021 
 
 
Tim Adriaansen 
fyi-request-16503-8f3292c8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-8884 
 
Dear Tim 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 6 October 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Following an official announcement from the minister on Saturday 2nd October, I would like to 
ask for the following documents described in your previous response: 

 
• BRI-2265: Auckland Harbour Bridge shared path – Interim findings presentation (6 August 

2021) 
• AHB Shared Path Options Interim Findings 

 
Please find a copy of each of the documents requested attached to this response. 

 
Certain information has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act. This section allows for the 
withholding of information to protect the privacy of natural persons. 
 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to refuse 
this request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Ministerial Services, by email 
to official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Josh Driscoll 
Principal Advisor, Ministerial Services 
 
 
 


